Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, March 2023
Details are in the March issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· Our schools will get Prop. 28 funding for arts education for the next school year and schools get to decide how to use the money. This is a great opportunity for PTA advocacy! The arts are a vital part of a complete education.
· There are several blogs on Ed100 that are worth our attention. They deal with the importance of PTA, screening for dyslexia in our schools, and efforts to guarantee a “quality” education for our children and what that might mean.
· Save April 28 for the next Fourth District PTA Advocacy Forum.
· The folks who went to Sacramento Safari brought three messages to our state legislators and those are listed in the Communicator.
· The Communicator also State PTA’s position on DEI—diversity, equity and inclusion.
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